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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you
trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Marion County does not like to be all split up.  Please leave our county whole.

Sent from Windows Mail

Larry Smith <lsmith310@live.com>
Thu 8/19/2021 3:25 AM

To:Redistricting <Redistricting@KLRD.ks.gov>;
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